
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fantastic first two weeks we've had! We've already packed in five class trips, (see
photos below) and with four weeks of the academic year left, there's still plenty of

excitement ahead.

St. John Fisher's sporting reputation is second to none, and we upheld that wonderfully
at the Area Sports, achieving superb results against many other schools. A huge

congratulations to our Year 4 and Year 5/6 Quad Kids teams, who are competing today!

And don't forget our Summer Fayre on the 27  June! Thank you to everyone for their
donations - keep them coming! Our amazing PTFA puts in so much effort to give our
children those extra special moments and opportunities like the trips just mentioned.

They really need your help to make it happen. Please don't just watch from the sidelines –
the PTFA needs active helpers! Whether it's selling raffle tickets at your work, or

volunteering to run or assist with a stall, every bit of help counts.

th

Contact a member of the PTFA or ask in the office for more details.

God bless,

Mr Gallagher

13  June 2025th

Newsletter

4th  - Sports Day (All children)

11th - Last Day of Term - 2p.m
Finish. After school club
finishes at 4.15p.m.

Please click on the above image
and follow us on social media.

MESSAGE FROM THE
HEADTEACHER

https://www.instagram.com/st_john_fisher_school_wigston/
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnfisherCVA?locale=en_GB


JUNE
17th- Year 6 St Paul’s Festival

18th - 20th - Year 6 CRICH

24th - Holy Communion Celebration Mass - 9a.m. All welcome. Nativity of
St John The Baptist

27  - PTFA Non- School Uniform Dayth

                Theme: Bright & Summery!
                Suggested donation: £2 per child
               (payment cash on the day or Arbor - school shop on Arbor will open

on Monday 16  to accept payments)th

                - Summer Fayre- 3p.m to 5p.m.
                - Year 1 & 2 Goals 

30   - Netball Team Friendly at St Thomas Moore th

JULY
3rd - Year 6 Leavers Play - all welcome - no tickets required.

4th  - Sports Day (All children to wear house colours) KS1 - 9.30a.m to
11.30a.m & KS2 - 12.45p.m to 2.45p.m.

8  - Summer Concert 9a.m - All Welcome. No tickets required.th

           -  Drama Club Play for Parents at 4p.m.

9  - Year 6 Leavers Mass & Party - 6p.m. th

           - Induction Session 2 for New Reception Intake - 1.15p.m to 2.45p.m.

11th - Seaside Special Menu (please see below).
             -  Last Day of Term - 2p.m Finish. 
             -  After school club finishes at 4.15p.m. Seaside Special Menu.

DATES FOR THE DIARY





UNIFORM
We have had some very positive feedback from parents about our
logo uniform which is supplied by Earth Uniform. If you would like to
plan ahead and start ordering for the next academic year, please use
the following link: https://www.earthuniform.com/collections/st-
john-fisher-catholic-voluntary-academy

P.E UNIFORM



The SJF football squads came, kicked, and conquered
(mostly) on Friday!

Kicked things off with a 3-3 thriller vs St. Thomas More –
edge-of-your-seat stuff!

The girls showed no mercy with a glorious 4-0 win – total
domination.

And the boys wrapped it up with a 4-2 banger – goals flying
in like confetti.

Well done teams! 

SP
ORTS NEWS

Quad Kids Athletics Finals  

Boys & Girls Football  Competition

Saffron Lane Sports Success!
 After showcasing their skills at the recent sports events at Saffron

Lane, our fantastic Year 4, 5, and 6 students have made it through to
the Quadkids competition!

The games are currently underway, and while the results are still to
come, we know our teams will give it their all and make us proud.



Sports News continued...
Year 5 St Pauls - Top Link Festival‌

Year 5 recently attended an exciting sports festival hosted by the sports
leaders at St Paul’s. The children had a fantastic time taking part in a
variety of activities, including rounders, football, and relay races. They

also enjoyed several team-building challenges that encouraged
cooperation and communication. It was a fun and active day enjoyed by

all!



TRIPS

Y E A R  1  &  2 B E A U M A N O R  N A T U R E
D A Y  

Y E A R  3 -  B O S W O R T H
B A T T L E F I E L D

Y E A R  4 -  K I N G  R I C H A R D  I I I

Y E A R  5 -  O U T D O O R  P U R S U I T S



Other topics

MEALS: 
Our new menu has gone down really well with the children especially offering
the 3  choice (Yellow option).  Just a reminder that all KS1 children are entitled
to a free meal. If you would like to discuss the school menu with your child and

pre-book meals on any of the days, this can be done on Arbor in advance. 

rd

BREAKFAST CLUB:
Breakfast club is available to all from 7.30a.m. Please kindly book via Arbor.
Please can we ask that your account is in credit in advance of attending the

club. This will avoid any payment chase ups. 

AFTERSCHOOL CLUB:
Our afterschool club is really popular. We are very fortunate that we do not

have a waiting list for the club. However, we do ask that you book on at least
12 hours before via Arbor. We are unable to take bookings if there is

insufficient funds in the account. 

UNIFORM

Please can we ask that all uniform
including, jumpers, cardigans, ties and
plimsols are clearly labelled with your

child's name.

We have had a lot of uniform placed in
the lost box (which is now kept in the

school office) without any names. 
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